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NEWS RELEASE 
Creation of Positions Port Terminal Worker and Port Terminal Supervisor  

Piti, Guam, February 25, 2022:  In compliance with Title 4 of the Guam Code Annotated 

(GCA), the public is notified of the Port’s request for the creation of the positions for 

Port Terminal Worker and Port Terminal Supervisor.  

In the upcoming year, the Port will be embarking on major renovation and 

enhancement of its wharves, buildings, infrastructure and container yard to prepare 

for the demands of increased cargo movement as a result of the military build-up. The 

Port anticipates to see over 200,000 TEUs beginning in 2022  up to 2033. 

The positions of Port Terminal Worker and Port Terminal Supervisor will assist the 

Operations Department in ensuring that vessel operations, stowage of cargoes within 

the terminal yard, issuance of cargoes to customers and other cargo handling services 

are not disrupted.  By employing individuals to occupy these positions, it will allow 

management the flexibility to assign them to areas to ensure there is no bottlenecks in 

servicing our customers and the public, especially, during the peak of the military-build 

up. 

Request to the Board of Directors and supporting documents are available on the 

Port’s website under “Public Notices” https://www.portofguam.com/news/public-

notices for public review and comment.  

Please submit your comments to the Human Resources Division no later than March 14, 

2022. For more information, please contact the Human Resources Division at 477-5931, 

ext. 307.  
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